
Subscribe to our newsletter by emailing PP2Orevocation@nzta.govt.nz

WHERE TO 
FROM HERE?
Thank you for your interest and your input 
into the PP2Ō revocation project. Your 
feedback is a very important part of this 
process, and will help ensure that any 
work we undertake reflects community 
aspirations. 

Throughout this process, the NZ Transport 
Agency and Kāpiti Coast District Council will 
be working hard to ensure that revocation 
work is on track and that the community is 
kept well informed.

To keep up to date with this project, you can 
sign up to our project newsletter, which will let 
you know about upcoming events, the latest 
news and how the project is progressing.  
Email us on PP2Orevocation@nzta.govt.nz  
to receive our updates.

If you have questions, please get in touch with 
us by email on PP2Orevocation@nzta.govt.nz

HOW CAN I STAY  
UP TO DATE

TIMELINE

SETTING THE 
SCOPE
This is where we are 
now. This part of 
the process helps us 
identify what is and 
isn’t included within the 
revocation work we’ll be 
doing. We are working 
with Kāpiti Coast 
District Council, and 
because this involves 
your community, you 
have a say.

CONCEPT DESIGN
We will take your feedback into 
account along with our technical 
analysis – to help produce a 
concept design. Once we have a 
concept design, we will present 
it back to the public for further 
discussion and engagement. 
We’ll also be in touch with 
affected landowners to let them 
know about work taking place 
near their property.

DETAILED DESIGN
This is where your suggestions 
and concerns will be 
considered as the design is 
finalised. We will present the 
detailed design to the public 
so that you can see what is 
planned.

REVOCATION  
CONSTRUCTION 
This is where design becomes 
reality. Construction is 
planned to start in 2021 and 
be completed in two years.
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FILL IN OUR 
FEEDBACK FORM 
HERE TODAY OR 
ONLINE TO HAVE 

YOUR SAY


